Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL UTILITY AUTHORITIES
Peace River/Manasota Regional Water Supply Authority
REQUEST FOR BIDS WATER TREATMENT CHEMICALS

The Peace River Manasota Regional Water Supply Authority (“Authority”) is requesting sealed bids for the purchase of water treatment chemicals and will receive sealed bids addressed to the attention of Purchasing Director at the address listed below no later than 2:00 p.m., ET, March 7, 2017.
Peace River Manasota Regional Water Supply Authority
9415 Town Center Parkway

Lakewood Ranch, Florida 34202
(941)316-1776
All bids that have been received in accordance with the Invitation to Bid will be publicly opened immediately following the above stated time and date for receipt of bids. Bids received after the scheduled closing time for submission of bids will be returned unopened.
The Authority is seeking to purchase the following water treatment chemicals:
· Aluminum Sulfate;
· Powdered Activated Carbon;
· Sodium Hydroxide 50% Solution; and
· Copper Sulfate.
Bids shall be firm FOB destination price for the purchase, delivery and unloading of water treatment chemicals at the Peace River Facility located in DeSoto County as set forth in the Bid Documents. All bids are to be a firm price for a period of one (1) year commencing on April 1, 2017.
A copy of the Bid Documents is available for downloading at no charge at the Authority’s website (www.regionalwater.org) or by contacting Jessica Benson at the above referenced address and phone number or email at peaceriver@regionalwater.org.
